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Statement by Jerry Mika, during the Interactive Dialogue on the Universal Periodic Review of the Cameroon, 14 November 2023

1. Thank you, Mr. President,
2. Namibia warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Cameroon. We have taken note with appreciation of measures taken by Cameroon during the period under review to respect, protect and fulfil the human rights of all persons within its territory. 
3. We particularly applaud the efforts of Cameroon aimed at guaranteeing the right to education for all its citizens. 
4. Namibia makes the following recommendations for consideration by Cameroon: 
4.1. Develop an Action Plan to ensure the effective implementation of the National Unemployment Strategy. 
4.2. Adopt measures to mitigate and address the negative impact of climate change on the lands, territories and resources of Indigenous Peoples.
4.3. We wish the delegation of Cameroon a successful review.
5. Thank you, Mr. President. 
All official correspondence should be addressed to the Head of Mission 
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